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November 10, 1976 ,

Mr. James G. Keppler, Director
,'

Office of Inspection and
Enforcement - Region III

,

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission i
799 Roosevelt Road y
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137 .

!~

Subject: Dresden Station Units 1, 2, and 3

IE Security Inspection Reports
dated August 19, 1976 |
NRC Docket Nos. 50-10/237/249 !.

_

Reference (a) : R. L. Bolger Letter to J. G. Keppler .

dated October 14, 1976 - NRC Docket
,

Nos. 50-10/237/249. i

Dear Mr. Keppler:

In response to the October 5, 1976 meeting at Dresden
(a) estimatedStation with members of your staff, Reference "E-Field"1976 as the date for completion of theDecember 1, Due to contaminationsystem in the Dresden Unit 1 HPCI area. installation of thediscovered in the HPCI construction area,

It will notintrusion alarm system has been halted."E-Field"
be completed by December 1, 1976, and no further estimate is
available for a completion Gate. The existing perimeter fence

-

"E-Field" alarmand alarm system will not be altered until the
system is installed.

You will be advised of revised installation schedule
when available.

Please address any questions to this office.

Very truly yours,

( .

'

R. L. Bolger |
|Assistant Vice President
|
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